
From: Andrew Lee   
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 11:55 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Yonge/Bernard KDA plan 
 

 
   
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I'm writing to voice my strong opinion AGAINST this Yonge/Bernard KDA plan, which is 
going to be discussed in the incoming meeting. 
 
There's unreasonable FSI, which is 5.0 for now. 
 
Best regards, 
Wengang Li 
 
227 Selwyn Road 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4E 0R4 
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